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House Budget Resolution Fosters Fiscal Responsibility and Economic Prosperity 

 

Dear Representative: 

The House will soon vote on H. Con. Res. 14, to establish the budget for FY 2025 and set the 

budgetary levels for fiscal years 2026 through 2034. The resolution adopted by the House Budget 

Committee takes a decisive and necessary step in advancing President Trump’s policy agenda. It is 

crucial that the House adopt this resolution in order to fix a broken payment system, root out waste 

and fraud throughout the government, and extend tax cuts for working families and entrepreneurs. 

The Center or Urban Renewal and Education (CURE), strives to fight poverty and restore dignity 

through messages of faith, freedom and personal responsibility. We believe that welfare-state 

socialism has seriously undermined families and communities. Instead, we urge you to unleash 

capitalism so that the broken parts of America can experience real prosperity.  

H. Con. Res. 14 takes the first step in reversing the reckless spending and overzealous regulation 

of the Biden-Harris administration. It will enable America to return to our foundational principles 

of economic freedom and fiscal responsibility that gave birth to the most powerful, prosperous, 

and generous nation in the history of the world. 

 

The resolution directs Congressional Committees to draft legislation that will: 

• Bend the curve on mandatory spending that is driving our unsustainable debt 
  

• Lock-in tax cuts for hardworking families and small businesses crushed by rising costs 
  

• Open up domestic energy production and drive costs down for consumers 
  

• Release the regulatory burden that is choking job creators and stifling economic freedom 
  

• Bolster investment in a secure border and a strong defense 
 

H. Con. Res. 14 facilitates long overdue steps toward reducing unnecessary spending. In order to 

spur our economy and reduce our national debt, it provides for the extension and expansion of the 

2017 Trump tax cuts. Faster growth is essential to counter the rapid increase in cumulative debt 

and the spiraling interest expenses to service it. Therefore, we urge you to support H. Con. Res. 14. 

Sincerely, 

Star Parker  Donald T. Eason  Marty Dannenfelser 

Founder                         President   VP, Government Relations & Coalitions 


